Venerable Bede Church of England Academy



Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 oSX

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 Fax: 0191 523 9775

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk

Head of School: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons)

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.)



MCR/MIB

July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Venerable Bede Transition Summer School 2021

The Venerable Bede Summer School 2021 will run as part of our transition programme this year. Due to social distancing and current government guidelines, our Summer School is being organised differently than past years. In order to allow all pupils joining us in September to be given the opportunity to explore the school and start to develop relationships with some of their peers and members of staff here at Venerable Bede.

A schedule of the Summer School has been enclosed, as you will see the sessions will run over a 4-day programme with each Tutor Group attending a session lasting 2.5 hours. The session will allow your child to meet and interact with other pupils from their new Tutor Group along with some of our staff here at Venerable Bede. We are planning a variety of activities including a whole school scavenger hunt and an inter-tutor literacy competition – with prizes of course!

The summer school is free of charge. Pupils will be provided with refreshments during each session. Please note that pupils are only permitted to attend the session organised for their specific Tutor Group. If you are unsure as to your child's Tutor Group please submit your enquiry via email to the below address and we will resolve and reply to you as soon as possible - venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk

If you would like your child to attend the Transition Summer School, please login to your newly created Parentmail account and visit the section named forms. In this area, you will find a form named – Transition Summer School Consent Form

Can you please complete the entire online form no later than Wednesday the 14th July 2021?

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch by emailing the address below and we will do all that we can to assist you. venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk

Many thanks

Mr M Crampton

Summer School Co-ordinator















